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 COSMIC CONSTRUTION ISSUE  JULY 1987 

CATS READY IO GROWL 

BUILDING PLANS FINALIZED 

WE ARE READY TO BRING IN THE HEAVY EQUIPMENT AND START EXCAVATING. 

YOUR BUILDING COMMITTEE IS BUSY WRAPPING UP THE YEARS OF WORK AND ARE 

ABOUT TO SIGN THE CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT WITH THE INTERNATIONAL MINISTRIES 

FELLOWSHIP (IMF). IMF IS A SMALL COMPANY WITH A MISSION ... THEIR ONLY 

BUSINESS IS BUILDING CHURCHES. 

SUNDAY, JULY 19 WE WILL HAVE A CONGREGATIONAL MEETING TO TELL YOU OUR 

"BUILDING STORY." WE ARE VERY EXCITED WITH THE DESIGN AND DUE TO 

UNEXPECTEDLY WONDERFUL FINANCING FROM THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF OUR CHURCH WE 

WERE ABLE TO INCLUDE SEVERAL ADDED FEATURES ORIGINALLY PLANNED TO BE 

COMPLETED AT A LATER DATE. 

WE WILL HAVE FINANCIAL HANDOUTS FOR YOU AND A COMPLETE SET OF 

CONSTRUCTION DRAWINGS FOR YOUR PERUSAL. AFTER A BRIEF PRESENTATION, WE LOOK 

FORWARD TO YOUR QUESTIONS AND THE OPPORTUNITY TO SHOW OFF OUR FUTURE HOME. 

SPECIAL THANKS TO THE LANSCAPING COMMITTEE, HEADED BY MIKE LAMPKINS, 

AND THE DECORATING COMMITTEE, HEADED BY ART BARRY, FOR THE ASSISTANCE THAT 

THEY ARE PROVIDING. 

WAYNE PRINDIVILLE: 

3RD ANNUAL, CHURCH 

RUMMAGE SALE 

SATURDAY JULY 25, 1987 

9:00-4:00 ON THE CHURCH PROPERTY 

PLEASE CLEAN YOUR CLOSETS AND CUPBOARDS AND BRING ANY REUSABLES FOR 

THE MISSION RUMMAGE SALE. PROCEEDS WILL BE SENT TO THE WORLD HUNGER FUND 

OF OUR CHURCH. 

ALONG WITH ALL YOUR NEAT STUFF, WE NEED HELP WITH SORTING AND PRICING 

AND HELP THE DAY OF THE SALE. PLEASE CALL BECKY GLOVER OR JENNY HECKER IF 

YOU CAN HELP. 

COLLECTION OF ITEMS WILL BEGIN JULY 11. THE LARGER ITEMS CAN BE TAKEN 

TO THOM AND CINDYS' GARAGE AND THE SMALLER STUFF TO SHERRY AND MIKE 

NELSONS' GARAGE. PLEASE PHONE FIRST! 

THANKS A BUNCH ... BECKY. 

• CRAWDAD CONSTRUCTION CREW • 

WE ARE GOING TO BE IN THE CRAWFISH FESTIVAL PARADE AUGUST 8, AT 

      10:00.    WE WILL LET THE COMMUNITY KNOW WE ARE UNDER CONSTRUCTION WITH A  

      FLOAT.     WE NEED HARD HATS ... IF YOU KNOW OF ANY CALL ME. TOM HAHN AND  

STEVE BUFFAM ARE SUPPLYING TRUCK AND TRAILER AND THE YOUTH GROUP IS DOING 

THE CONSTRUCTING OF A TWO BY FOUR BUILDING. WE NEED LOTS OF PEOPLE TO 

MARCH IN THE PARADE. LET'S BE CREATIVE AND MARCH AS CONSTRUCTION 

WORKERS ... WE ARE BUILDING FOR TOMORROW!! 

THANKS ... MARILYN SCHMIDT 



 

 

 

 

 

FMILY NEWS  

SCOTT,PAM & SHELLEY CAMERON, JIM 

GARTON, TOM AND ROXANNE CUYLER,& ONA 

KAMMERER HAVE BEEN RECEIVED BY THE 

SESSION AS COMMUNICANT MEMBERS. 

WELCOME TO THIS FAMILY OF FAITH!! 

HEY, JON MC DONALD WAS AS CUTE AS 

THEY COME AS REV. NELSON GOT HIM 

REAL WET AT HIS BAPTISM. WELCOME 

INTO THE CHURCH OF CHRIST JESUS JON 

AND OUR PRAYERS AND SUPPORT ARE WITH 

TOM AND DAWN. 

SUSAN COLLIER IS JUST BACK FROM A 

TRIP TO RUSSIA. MARK AND CHAN 

BEATTIE SEND GREETINGS FROM GHOST 

RANCH. CHAN IS IN FRANCE FOR A 

FAMILY WEDDING AND MARK HAS TAKEN 

A NEW JOB WITH MARRIOTT HOTELS ... 

HOPEFULLY IN PORTLAND. DON BOND 

CONTINUES TO COMMUTE TO HIS INTERIM 

JOB AT FORT LEWIS, WASH. THE BURKE 

FAMILY HAS MOVED 

TO BEAVERTON AND THE REEDS HAVE MOVED 

TO WALDPORT. BLANCHE DETWIELLER HAS 

POSTPONED HIP SURGERY UNTIL LATER THIS 

YEAR. LUANN AND STEVE BUFF AM ARE 

EXPECTING A LITTLE BABY BUFFAM AND  

SUE AND JOHN WILKERSON ARE ALSO 

EXPECTING A BABY ... BOTH THIRD 

CHILDREN ARE DUE THIS FALL. 

THOM AND CINDY WILL BE ON VACATION 

JUNE 26-AUGUST 10. I HAVE ASKED REV. 

JOHN LACY AND REV. GREG IKEHARA-

MARTIN OF CALVIN PRES. IN TIGARD TO 

COVER FOR ME SHOULD A 

PASTORAL SERVICE BE NEEDED.  

CALVIN'S NUMBER IS 639-3273;  

JOHN'S HOME IS 639-6538; GREG'S IS 

620-9097 

GUESTS IN THE PULPIT: ON JULY 26 

REV. STEVE MC SHANE WILL PREACH. HE 

LIVES IN SUMMERFIELD AND IS RETIRED 

AGAIN AFTER INTERIMS AT TIGARD AND 

TUALATIN PLAINS. AUGUST 2 WORSHIP ON 

THE PROPERTY. AUGUST 9 REV. JOHN 

ANDERSON WILL PREACH AND OFFICIATE 

AT THE THE TABLE. JOHN JUST RETIRED 

AGAIN AFTER INTERIM WORK AT 

SPRINGWATER. 

JOYFUL, NOISE: 

Choir for K-up 

I HAVE BECOME AWARE THAT IT IS 

DIFFICULT FOR MANY TO ATTEND THE 

JOYFUL NOISE CHOIR PRACTICES ON 

SATURDAY MORNINGS: THANKS TO THOSE 

WHO HAVE ATTENDED. 

THERE IS STRONG DESIRE TO 

CONTINUE THE CHOIR PROGRAM FOR OUR 

KIDS ... NOW ALL WE NEED IS A TIME 

THAT YOU CAN SET ASIDE FOR 

REHEARSAL. SO, HERE ARE SOME TIMES 

FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION. LET US KNOW 

YOUR PREFERENCE BY PLACING A NOTE IN 

THE OFFERING BASKET SUNDAY 

MORNING ... OR CALL TERESA GASKILL. 

CHOIR PRACTICES WILL BEGIN AGAIN IN 

THE FALL. WE WILL INFORM YOU AS TO 

THE TIME AND PLACE. 

SATURDAY 9-10:00 A.M. 

MONDAY 6:45-7:30 P.M. 

THURSDAY 6:45-7:30 P.M. 

I APPRECIATE YOUR INPUT AND 

PRAYERFUL CONSIDERATION ... 

TERESA GASKILL 

WANTED 

A pair of people or more to say, 

"that church carpeting sure needs to 

be cleaned. I will do it! We rent 

the machine and buy the cleaner and 

turn it over to you! Call Wayne 

Prindiville or the church office to 

sign up before this special offer 

expires. 

DIRECTORY IS OUT  

HEY THE NEW DIRECTORY IS IN THIS 

MAILING. THOUGH THE OFFICE STAFF IS 

PERFECT, OUR COMPUTER MAKES 

MISTAKES ... so LET us KNOW OF 

ERRORS. IN FACT, EVEN BEFORE WE  MAIL 

THIS, HERE ARE SOME CORRECTIONS ... 

FRANK AND BETTY REED ARE LIVING ON 

THE COAST; 1714 N.W. CARTER CT. 

WALDPORT, ORE. 97394 1-563-2363. 

GREER BURKE HAS MOVED: 12470 S.W. 

SABIN ST. BEAVERTON, ORE.97005 644-

9750. 


